

SAUGATUCK TOWNSHIP FIRE DISTRICT



Proudly serving: Douglas | Saugatuck | Saugatuck Township

June 19, 2024

MEMO

To: The City of the Village of Douglas

From: Greg Janik, Fire Chief

Subject: Request for Council to review and support the Saugatuck Township Fire District

Proposed Budget for the Fiscal Year 2024/2025

DESCRIPTION

- The Saugatuck Township Fire District (Fire District) Board proposes the following budget for the Fiscal Year 2024/2025 to the City of Saugatuck, Saugatuck Township, and the City of the Village of Douglas. The budget, consisting of a millage of 2.50 mills, is levied against the real property taxable value within the Fire District. The 2.50 millage will remain the same and shall not be increased.
- Included in the packet is a copy of the Fiscal Year 2024/2025 budget adopted unanimously by the Fire Board.

RECOMMENDATION:

• The Fire District Board requests the City of the Village of Douglas to review and support this proposed budget *during their next board meeting, no later than July 1, 2024.*

Respectfully, Greg Janik

Fire Chief/Fire Marshal